
 

 

 

Re: Educational Trip to London - Houses of Parliament Visit 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to inform you about an upcoming educational trip 

to London for our Year 10 students. The purpose of this trip is to visit the Houses of Parliament, 

providing a unique and enriching experience for our students. 

Details of the trip are as follows: 

Date: Tuesday, 16th January 

Departure Time: 7:00 AM (From St Bede’s) 

Return Time: Approximately 9:00 PM (at St Bede’s) 

During the trip, students will have the opportunity to have a tour of the historic Houses of 

Parliament and gain valuable insights into the functioning of our democratic institutions. 

Additionally, there will be time for students to explore iconic London landmarks such as Trafalgar 

Square and Buckingham Palace. 

Cost: £25 per student 

The cost of the trip is £25 per student. Please note that there are only 33 spaces available, and 

participation will be on a first-come, first-served basis. To secure a spot for your child, we kindly 

request that you make the payment via ParentPay by the deadline of Tuesday, 7th January. 

Payment Deadline: Tuesday, 7th January 

Please ensure that your child has either a packed lunch for the day or money to purchase lunch 

during the trip. 

This educational excursion promises to be both informative and enjoyable, offering students a 

achance to connect classroom learning with real-world experiences. We believe this trip will 

contribute to their overall educational development. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us by calling (01724) 245151 

We look forward to a successful and engaging trip with our Year 10 students.  As is usually the case 

the school has the right to refuse to take any student who has had a number of consequences. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr R Hibbard 

Headteacher 

 


